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From: devin smith 
Sent: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 9:37 PM
To: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: Raising sewer rates

                                  

Nicole Russell
60 west airview dr
Elizabethtown ky

Dear psc

This is my written request for intervention on the proposed sewer rate increase through Bluegrass 
water LLC. This is a low into neighborhood and nobody can really even afford the 85 dollar sewer bill 
now as it is; and they want to hike to 1 dollar shy of 100 a month. I question what for? They haven't 
done any renovations to the sewer pit here at all, the limit red light always comes on everytime it 
rains. I havent seen no trucks here doing anything to the sewer pool at all. So where is all our money 
going to. My mom pays 20 in sewer and she lives in the same county. This company is ripping us off. 
What they need to do is lower their rates ir give us our money back for the "proposed upgrades" to 
the sewer system they did.

Nicole Russell
60 w airview drive
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